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“Rotary Serving Humanity!”
April 27th, 2017
Maternal & Child Health Month
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

BC Elections – a non-political point of view.
FUTURE EVENTS
May 1st – Monthly Board Meeting
May 4th – Update from Loaves & Fishes
May 9th – Golf Committee Mtg.

May 11th – John Howard Society – rehab program
May 13th – Cooking Hot Dogs “for VIU”

May 18th – t.b.a.

VISITING ROTARIANS

Patrick Maguire – “Daybreak” and Guest Speaker
Jerry Davis – “Oceanside”

VISITORS and GUESTS
Julie Kelly – Elections BC
Barb Achmund – VI Compassion Dogs

Jean & Tui – VI Compassion Dogs
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BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
Renato & Miriam – their 13th on May 1st.
HEALTH of the CLUB
We’ll take no news as good news this week. (
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


Presidential Observations

· President Don confessed that he was busy working on his income tax return.  April 30th had snuck up on him.

· Tip of the Presidential Hat to Brian Rodgers – always busy making sure things were going well…and filling in for the Treasurer this AM.
FOUNDATION

$105 donated to the Rotary Foundation this week.  THANK-YOU!
Sergeant-at-Arms 
   The Sgt this morning was Ralph who was feeling compassionate (NOT!).  Renato is going back to school – to study for his M.Ed at VIU.  Tessa was published in the Nanaimo Magazine.  Daybreak is hosting “Shredding Day” at the North Nanaimo Town Centre on May 6th.  Oceanside is hosting “Moonraker” (a.k.a Bond Night) on May 13th.   Michael W in town between badminton trips.  Doug S had an excuse for being here.  Notwithstanding the weather, James’ garden is growing.  Bob M and Dave E disrupted the seating plan.  Randy got his names mixed.  Many thanks for all the help at breakfast on Saturday – one of our busiest mornings so far.  Barry was the lucky winner … at last!
Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Thanks for your support.
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Toast, toast and more toast…
Next Breakfast – Saturday, May 27th.
News, Updates & Reminders
June 2nd – Our Golf Tournament.  Don T has updated the Sponsorship and Registration Forms.  We need you to come up with some sponsors, golfers and prizes, PLEASE!
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/675/Stories/golfing-with-rotary  - our forms are on-line.
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June 10th – we will be running a beer tent at the 5K Foam Fest near Parksville.  And, maybe, a hotdog stand.  More details to come.
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It may not be quite the same as last year, but you get the picture.


July 25th – visit by DG Tom Carroll.  A 5-Club BBQ at the Nanaimo Golf Club.  It would be great to have a good turnout from our Club.

Community Service

· This morning we donated $1,500 to VI Compassion Dogs – the 2nd half of a $3,000 commitment we made to them.  They help vets suffering from PTSD – and there is a great demand.  It costs $15,000 to train a ‘team’.  There are 33 in the program and 17 on the waiting list.
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https://vicompassiondogs.ca/   “We serve those who have served.”
· May 13th - We will be serving hot dogs at VIU “Family Finance Day” at Maffeo Sutton Park and will need a couple of volunteers, 10 to 2.  If you can help – please contact Dale W.
Rotary Minute
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Elections BC
   With a provincial general election coming up in less than two weeks, it was appropriate that Patrick (DEO) and Julie (DDEO) talked to us about Elections BC – a non-partisan office of the legislature that is responsible for administering the electoral process in BC.
   There are 87 Electoral Districts (up from 85 last election), most with about 45,000 voters.  Each District elects one MLA.
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   The population of BC is 4.8M.  3.4M are eligible to vote.  3.2M are registered to vote.  But, in 2013, only 1.8M voted (57%), down from 72% in 1996.
   Younger people are less likely to vote (48%) than older people (69%).

   Your voice is important in our democracy and your vote can have an impact.  You can vote at the District Electoral Office, by mail, by special voting, at Advanced Voting or on the General Voting Day (Tuesday, May 9th).
   You need to be a Canadian Citizen, at least 18 years of age, and have been a resident of BC for at least the last 6 months.

  There is a lot more information about Elections BC and the 2017 Provincial Election at:
http://elections.bc.ca/2017-general-election/
ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:  http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:

     www.rotary5020.org
Rotary Club of Lantzville:

· “ www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
        Make sure to check out Events and Speakers.
· “Facebook” - www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
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   Did you notice our ‘new’ sign? Thanks Harry!
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   Do you recognize the fine Rotarian, leading his community to better things??
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  A logical question.  Do you know the answer?[image: image11.png]
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
May 4th�
Manikel & Williams�
Olson�
Zurbrigg�
Bell�
Manikel�
Elgie�
Unger�
�
May 11th�
Rose & Walker�
Sparkes�
Grose�
Kilner�
Rose�
Rodgers�
Tamelin�
�
May 18th�
Slowski & Zurbrigg�
Williams�
Tamelin�
Grose�
Slowski�
Sparkes�
Walker�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.
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